megon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer St NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301

Phone (503) 986-0900

Fax (503) 986-0904
www.Oregon.gov/OWRD

Kate Brown, Governor

June 19, 2018

Triple 7 Ranch
PO Box 787
Baker City, OR 97814

REFERENCE: Transfer T-10934

The Department has received your application for extension of the time limit to make
complete application of water under Transfer T-10934. We also received your check in
the amount of $670.00. A copy of receipt number 124777 is enclosed.

The application indicates reasonable diligence toward completion of the proposed
project. The time limit to make complete application of water is extended to October 1,
2019. The order approving the extension was entered June 19, 2018, in Volume 108,

Page 616.

If you have any questions, please contact Ann Reece at 503-986-0858.

Best regards,

Tamera Smith

Natural Resource Specialist
Transfer and Conservation Section

Enclosure

oe: Watermaster #5, Umatilla County



